Summer 2018 Math Challenge for Incoming 3rd Graders!!!
Dear Parents,

At PCS we love for all of our students to continue learning through the summer. This year for MATH, we are
giving students some options for continuing their math practice. Choose from the options below - do what
matches your summer plans best!

Options:

1. Attached is a calendar filled with fun, interactive math activities that can be done over the summer to
review some of the math learned during the school year. Many of the activities are designed to include a
quick conversation with a friend or adult. When you do an activity, initial the box and have your child write
any responses in the box (or separate paper if needed). When your child returns to school, have them bring
the calendar to their new teacher or Mrs. Semancik.

2. Use Sumdog 3 times a week. Go to www.sumdog.com.

3. This year the state of Connecticut has a FREE summer math challenge. Go to
www.quantiles.com/summer-math to enroll your child. Starting Monday, June 18, check your inbox for daily
emails with fun math activities and resources. Visit quantiles.com/summer-math every day to read about
the weekly math concept and earn badges. When the program ends on Friday, July 27, print an award
certificate to celebrate your child’s summer accomplishment! Bring the certificate to school in August.

HAVE FUN!!

Contact Lisa Semancik at semancik@pomfret.ctschool with any questions.
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